
Over the past year (2024-2025), the Governance Committee met multiple times to discuss 

possible changes to the faculty senate operating paper. Ultimately, the committee decided not to 

recommend any changes. Include, the committee concluded that the operating paper is fully up to 

date. The Governance Committee has also been involved in discussions regarding two 

resolutions, one related to administrative positions hires, the other related to the university 

reimbursement process. The Governance Committee approve both resolutions, and both were 

voted on and approved by the full senate. The Governance Committee chair also met with Vice 

Provost Wallace to discuss the school operating process. 

 


